
FGCC meeting minutes 01/08/13 at River Road Presb. Church 
 
 
Old Business: 
It was announced  that pizza and video would be at the Krumbein’s on January 
20. 
Pictures were chosen for the Curles Neck home. Al and Linda Warfield are 
working with them to get the chosen photos properly framed. 75 images were 
submitted and 22 were chosen. 
 
New Business: 
There was no change in the treasurer’s report. 
 
The website is till being worked on and will soon be up and running. 
 
Debbie Roberts sent around a sign up sheet for possible interest in a Presquile 
Refuge trip, possibly at the end of February. 
 
Charles Krumbein mentioned a new restaurant to try called Chianti (I think). 
 
The Brown Bag event was approved but no one volunteered to head it up so the 
event was bagged. 
 
Roundtable: 
There were 14 participants for roundtable. 
 
Presentation: 
none 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cyane Lowden, secretary 
 
 


